Seminar: Recognition of Foreign
Insolvency Proceedings in the US

The British Institute of International and Comparative Law holds on Monday 26
November 2007, 17:30 to 19:30 a seminar on Recognition of Foreign Insolvency
Proceedings in the US. This seminar is part of the British Institute’s 2007-2008
Seminar Series on Private International Law. For further information, have a look
at the Institute s seminar website.
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